Warner Business Association

November 17, 2006 Minutes
In Attendance:
Ginger Marsh

Marc Violette


Dan & Mary Watts




Maryann Plass

Pat Long


Faith Minton




Lou Schuller


Chris Daniels

1 – Meeting minutes for last month were approved.

2 – Discussion about tree in front of Town Hall – if it’s taken down, don’t replace it.  Marc indicated

      he can’t decorate it any more (can’t get a bucket truck in there).

3 – Bill was received for brochures – about $2200.  Ginger also bought lights for the tree which 

      cost about $150.

4 -  Marc indicated he might be gone during the 1st week of December – could pose a problem with 
      tree set-up, decoration, etc.

5 -  Lou Schuller & Faith Minton spoke about their group called Warner Connects which started

      because of the need to re-connect people with people because today, people’s lives are too 

      busy.  They hold monthly meetings, usually one Sunday night each month at 7 p.m., and hold    

      pot luck dinners, contra dances, game nights at White Mountain Coffee, craft night, and other 

      things that don’t cost a lot of money.  No membership fees.  Currently have about 10 people.  

      Their website is:  www.groups.yahoo.com/group/WCBB.  They welcome the opportunity to 

      “connect” with the WBA --- may be able to help get speakers for our meetings, volunteers for 

      the Fall Foliage Festival, etc.   Their activities also include bartering, and they’d also like to

      create a “Warner Day” for residents.

6 -  Nominating Committee is needed for the next meeting.

7 -  Meet at @ 2 p.m., Dec. 3 at Telephone Museum to load / unload trees, take them to Town Hall.

8 -  Per Mary Watts, 10 people/organizations have committed to decorating trees as of today’s

      Meeting and there are 3 more spots left (there are 2 maybes).

9 -  Historical Society is again doing Mr. & Mrs. Claus photos @ 2-4 p.m. on Sunday, Dec. 10.
      Afterwards, the tree will be lit at 4:30.

10- Chris Daniels advised that the decorating preparations are all set – fluffing on Friday, Dec. 1,

       followed by decorating Town Hall on Saturday, Dec. 2.

11- Ginger advised more donations for door prizes are needed – she will make some additional

      calls --- everyone try to help out.

12- Pat Long states there are 2 people that want to joint the WBA (Joseph Mendola and

             Diana Matheson).  Application for members are on the website.

13- Lou Schuller advised everyone she has had a massage therapy business operating

       from her home on Gore Road in Warner.  She is a member of the WBA and is willing

       to hold massage parties, chair massages at your place of business, or anything else

       that sounds reasonable.  Private massages are, of course, available too.

14- The restaurant at the old Perkins Hardware building will be open some time in January.

       This restaurant should hold approximately 30 people.

15-  Blood drive at Town Hall on November 29 – volunteers always appreciated!

